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Monahans, Texas
October 26, 1962

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Reference 1s made to your letter dated October 17, 1962 s regard-
ing overproduction on our Federal 17-32 #1 lease for the month
of August in the amount of 628 barrels.

According to our calculations, the Federal 17-32 #l lease over-

produced 376 barrels during the month of Avgust, 1962, This is

based on Supplement to the 0il Proration Schedule dated June 29,
1962 which shows the allowable to be T0 barrels per day or 2170

barrels for the month of August. Standard's production was 2546
barrels during the month of August.

Please review this matter and advise if our calculations are
correct. We will adjust our production rate accordingly to make
up the overproduction.
Yours very truly,
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